Mr. Rusty Brawley Principal Quanah High School Quanah ISD

Dear Mr. Brawley:

This letter is to inform you that I have chosen to resign from my position as a Teacher/Coach for Quanah Independent School District effective on June 1, 2017. I will be sure to follow the necessary protocol for leaving and please let me know if there is anything additional I need to do.

I wish you and Quanah ISD continued growth and success in the future.

Respectfully,

Patrick Gent

Vatrick Gent

Received th 2017 or Feb. 141 8:00 a.m.